Covid Players and Officials Guidance — April 2021

If you think you have any COVID-19 symptoms prior to matches or training. Stay home,
lets us know and don’t take part, follow the Gov’'t guidance on self-isolating

Travel to matches or training on your own. Car sharing is not allowed unless the
occupants are members of the same family or household.

Please limit the time spent congregating at the ground before and after the cricket activity

Changing rooms will remain out of action, if you are playing or training please come
changed and ready to play. Wear a face covering when accessing the Clubhouse toilets

For all senior games, players and officials should park and leave their kit on in the
designated areas on the playing fields (football side of the ground)

If the weather conditions prevent play during the game, players and officials should return
to their cars until such time as play can resume or the game is abandoned

Use own equipment throughout where possible and clean bat when leaving field of play
Bring your own food and drink, including your tea and don’t share drinks bottles

Bring your own hand sanitiser to the game

Players to remain socially distanced at all times (wicket keepers and slip fielders at 1m

plus) The Rule of 6 (or as a group made up of two households) should be observed off

the field?

Hygiene breaks in play are required every 6 overs or 20 minutes for non-match play
activities.

No sweat or saliva is to be applied to the ball at any time.

Social distancing should be maintained during wicket celebrations and drinks breaks. No
handshakes, hugging, fist bumping or high five’s!

Batters are to run on separate sides of the track and not within 2m of the bowler or other
batter

Ball to be returned directly to the bowler (on full or rolled along ground)

Players to ensure that any drinks, sweaters or other paraphernalia to be placed at least
1m from the boundary edge where possible

All players and officials to submit contact details for the purposes of NHS Test and Trace
using the QR Code

Captains, please remind the players of the guidance before each game




